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Bush Fire Devastation in Australia 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the members of the International 

Federation of Environmental Health (IFEH), we are saddened by the current 

devastation of the bush fires in your country, the loss of lives of both human and 

animals and the destruction of properties and the surrounding environments. 

We want to say that you are in our thoughts and prayers during this time and we 

feel your suffering during this time and always be aware that you are not alone in 

your time of needs. We hope this devastation will come to an end and the people of 

Australia will eventually come back to normal and put this devastation behind 

them. 

We pray that none of our IFEH members or their families were victims of this bush 

fire devastation. 

Finally let me say that our thoughts and prayers are with the people of Australia and 

pray that they can overcome this disaster and move on with their lives. 

GOD BE WITH THE COMMUNITIES OF AUSTRALIA. 

 

Dr. Selva Mudaly 

President – International Federation of Environmental Health 


